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NOTICE TO ALL CONTINUING STUDENTS WHO ARE 

HESLB BENEFICIARIES  

ALL CONTINUING STUDENTS WHO ARE HESLB-BENEFICIARIES AND HAVE NOT 

YET REGISTERED PLEASE FILL A COMMITMENT FORM FROM THE ADMISSION 

OFFICE TO FACILITATE REGISTRATION AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

MEANWHILE IF YOU ARE A REGISTERED LOAN BENEFICIARY AND HAVE NOT GET 

YOUR ID PLEASE WRITE YOUR NAME AT THE ADMISSION OFFICE FOR ID 

DISBURSMENT  

 

ISSUED BY THE OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR ON 5TH DECEMBER 2018 


